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June 16, 2023

Ms. Mary Young, AICP
Director, Planning & Zoning
Town of Westport
110 Myrtle Ave
Westport, CT 06880

RE: Planning & Zoning Commission Landscape Subcommittee Request
Westport Inn – 1595 Post Road East

Dear Ms. Young,

On behalf of the Delamar Hotel, we are pleased to submit a copy of the revised 
landscaping and lighting plans prepared by Eric Rains Landscape Architecture for review by the 
Planning & Zoning Commissions’ Landscape Subcommittee.  This request is being made per 
Condition 9.E. of the Site Plan/Special Permit received for the redevelopment of the Westport 
Inn (PZ-23-00045).

As previously discussed, ERLA is now the landscape architect of record and has updated 
the landscaping and lighting plans originally prepared by James Doyle Design Associates. The 
updates made were minor and in coordination with both our office and Beinfield Architects to 
address comments and conditions per the approval. 

We look forward to meeting with the Subcommitte to review these plans at their 
earliest opportunity.  Should you or your staff have any questions or comments, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincerely,

David R. Ginter, P.E.
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